Approved: 2.3.97

MINUTES OF THE HOUSE COMMITTEE ON GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATION & ELECTIONS.

The meeting was called at the Rail by Chairperson Kent Glasscock immediately upon adjournment of the House on January 29, 1997.

All members were present except:

Rep. Ralph Tanner

Rep. Ruby Gilbert Rep. David Haley Rep. Deena Horst Rep. Ted Powers Rep. Gerry Ray Rep. Bonnie Sharp Rep. Jonathan Wells

Committee staff present: Dennis Hodgins, Legislative Research Department

Fulva Seufert, Committee Secretary

Chairperson Glasscock called the meeting at the Rail so that Subcommittee Chairperson Benlon could introduce two bills. Representative Lisa Benlon moved that a soft money bill and a bill providing campaign funds, but adding corporations and unions be introduced. Representative Ray Cox seconded and motion

Chairperson Glasscock adjourned the meeting.